
Welcome to the Skegness Academy termly newsletter celebrating career related 
learning and achievements across the school.  

We look forward to sharing some of the great practice happening within SKA.  

We will continue to develop our Careers and Enterprise offering to all children,   
tackling stereo-types, broadening children’s aspirations and developing children’s 
skills by analysing the data that the children provide us in terms of aspirations, but 
also by exposing them to a variety of career options. Our work this year will centre 
around working alongside parents in the hope of better understanding barriers to 

aspirations and attempting to reduce these barriers and improve outcomes for our 
children and their families. Going forward we hope to be the link between families 

and local services such as further education, ensuring that children have a positive 
view of life-long learning. We also hope to further connect with the local community 
by inviting parents and family members to share their career experiences with our 

children.  

Congratulations to the Skegness Academy, 
Beacon Primary Academy, Mablethorpe         
Primary Academy and Newark Hill Academy 
on achieving a Gold Award, to Danesholme 
Infant Academy, Rushden Primary Academy, 
Medeshamstede Academy and Bishop 
Creighton Academy for achieving a Silver 
Award and to Welland Primary Academy, 
Green Oaks Primary Academy, Studfall Junior 
Academy, Kingswood Primary Academy and 
Hazel Leys Academy for achieving a Bronze. 
SKA is now working towards Flagship status 

“Work experience is something that has been off the agenda due to the 
pandemic for the last few years; however it is something that we at the 
Skegness Academy are passionate about and are looking for all year 
10’s to participate in meaningful work insight this year”. Lauren Tyler , 

Careers Lead at the Skegness Academy  

Together we achieve the extraordinary!  


